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 Change the Language to Hide 

the Duck 
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To maintain power in politics the leaders, and/or 
ruling party, must control the narrative to favor 
their policies and decisions. Therefore, it they make 
a foolish mistake, the best way to cover it up is 
change the language in order to mask, or distract, 
from the reality and consequences of their poor 
judgment. 
 
A recent example of this is the immigrant crisis at 
the U.S./Mexican border. We will call this “the duck” 
based on the well-known phrase “if it looks like a 
duck, sounds like a duck and walks like a duck, it 
probably is a duck”. 
 
So the key to hiding the existence of this “duck”, it 
is garnering enough support from as many sources 
as possible to ignore it, or deny its existence. 
Therefore, it cannot appear to walk like a duck. 
This means keeping as many government officials 
as possible away from media coverage at the 
border, and trying to prevent any photo 
opportunities. 
 
Next, it cannot sound like a duck. This means the 
news media must cooperate and support the 
government narrative that there is no “crisis” at the 
border. Instead, there is just a “challenge” at the 
border. 
 
Finally, it cannot look like a duck. In order to 
achieve this, past propaganda must be sourced and 
displayed that demonstrates a so-called crisis at 
the border by a previous government 
administration, even if it does not accurately 
compare a past duck to the present duck. 
 
Because the tactic of manipulating language is so 
effective, with assistance from sources like the 
media, it can now be deployed to other areas. For 
instance, to minimize the negative impact of 
thousands of illegal aliens entering a sovereign 

country, it is critical to change the language that 
has been used for decades and now describe them 
as “undocumented non-citizens”. Now, this crisis 
does not sound as severe as it really is. 
 
Similarly, when a pandemic was released in 2019 
that killed millions worldwide, concentrated efforts 
were made by government and media to deflect 
from its origin.  In other words, they did not want 
to call it a “duck”, or the “CCP virus”. Instead, it was 
changed as quickly as possible to Covid 19 making 
it less offensive because doing business with China 
is central to many of the American businesses that 
donate to U.S. politicians and their parties. 
 
So manipulating the nomenclature that has been 
part of our culture for generations is central to the 
political agenda now. Why? Because “the means 
justifies the end” and that “end” is maintaining 
power under any circumstances and by using any 
means. Therefore, every time a politician or his/her 
party changes the meaning of a word that truly 
identifies something, or someone, it should send 
up a “red flag”. Sadly, this trend is becoming part 
of the educational system and unless parents wake 
up to this tactic their children will be indoctrinated 
with more lies than they already are under this 
current system, which Almighty God describes as 
“evil” (Galatians 1:4). Instead, our children need to 
identify something, or someone, accurately and call 
it what it is. Any other method is deceptive and 
harmful. 
 

But let your ‘Yes’ be ‘Yes,’ and your ‘No,’ ‘No.’ For 
whatever is more than these is from the 
evil one (Matthew 5:37; emphasis added). 
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